

MINUTES HARWICH BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Chatham Town Annex
Large Meeting Room
261 George Ryder Road, Chatham, MA
Thursday, February 16, 2017
6:00 p.m.

Attendance: Harwich Selectmen Michael MacAskill, Peter Hughes, Angelo LaMantia and Julie Kavanagh; Chatham Selectmen Jeffrey Dykens, Dean Nicastro, Seth Taylor, Amanda Love and Corey Metters; Christopher Clark – Harwich Town Administrator, Jill Goldsmith – Chatham Town Manager; Robert Duncanson – Chatham Engineer; Peter Taylor – Chatham Taxpayer; and others.

Chairman MacAskill called the meeting of the Harwich Board of Selectmen to order at 6:04 p.m.

JOINT MEETING WITH CHATHAM BOARD OF SELECTMEN

The Harwich Board of Selectmen met the Chatham Board of Selectmen to discuss the work of the Wastewater Subcommittees with regard to the Wastewater Inter-Municipal Agreement. Dr. Bob Duncanson provided the attached presentation and took questions from both Boards. No action was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman MacAskill adjourned the meeting at 6:59 p.m.

Submitted by,

Ann Steidel Recording Secretary